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Booking routine non-obstetric ultrasound rtanponret )

appointments

» Due to an increase in demand we are currently unable to offer patients
appointments 3 working days after the request being submitted and we
are now arranging appointments by letter.

) Until further notice would you please tell patients that they will receive a
letter and they do not need to phone the department after 3 working days.

) Currently routine general appointments should be arranged by 6 weeks
but routine musculoskeletal and routine head and neck scans have slightly
longer waits.

» We are looking at ways to improve the waiting times as quickly as possible
but wanted patients to be aware of the current waits for when they should
expect an appointment.

) If they have not received an appointment after 6 weeks then they can
follow up with the booking team on 01604 545636 option 4.
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